Senate Community Affairs Committee
ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
HEALTH AND AGEING PORTFOLIO
Supplementary Budget Estimates 2011-2012, 19 October 2011
Question: E11-407
OUTCOME 5: Primary Care
Topic: GP SUPER CLINICS
Written Question on Notice
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:
Can the Department advise when they were first informed that Dental services were
no longer part of the operational plan for the Riverina GP Super Clinic?
Answer:
The information requested relates to the business affairs of the organisation and its

provision as a response to the question would be likely to damage the commercial
interests of individuals or the organisation.



